
Dear Ms. Haulkhory, 
 
I'd like to address the following objectives, 
 

 The Prevention of Crime and Disorder 
  

 The prevention of Public Nuisance 

 
The consumption of alcohol on a Friday evening after 8pm, could very feasibly lead to 
quantities of alcohol being consumed which could potentially lead to crime and disorder, as 
well as public nuisance. 
 
I live (where the consumption of alcohol and spirits will occur), and 
don't find it desirable to live in such close proximity to an area which will ultimately prove to 
be a glorified extended beer garden. 
 
This recreation is carried out within (& outside) at least three properties in nearby Lonsdale 
Road as well as several establishments throughout Salusbury Road, I see no need why the 
playground of a school should also be also be utilized as a further drinking area, it's not as if 
this activity is in anyway already limited. I'm finding the burgeoning  volume of these 
establishments within such a small proximity not particularly conducive to the welfare of the 
local residents.  
 
As previously mentioned, I strongly object.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 




